
Weeping Water 

Farmers Market 
 

  

The new Weeping Water Farmers Market will begin 

Saturday, June 6, 2020 

and will meet every Saturday through September 26, 

2020. 

 

Where: The dead end of N. Elm Street between 

Meeske’s and Farmers and Merchants Bank 

When: Saturdays, June 6 - September 26, 8-11 am 

 

Vendors interested in participating should contact Lora 

Markham at 402-297-4498.  

 

Sign up for the upcoming training and information 

session on May 5, at 7 pm. 

https://forms.gle/C7PbUM44ashTsEM37. 

There is no cost associated with being a vendor at the Weeping Water 

Farmers Market. 

https://forms.gle/C7PbUM44ashTsEM37

